
  

925 North Avenue 
Burlington, VT 05408 
(802) 862-1342 

The Exalted Rulerôs Message 
 

Greetings Fellow Members! Since I did not get a 

chance to mention Mother's Day Brunch, let me just 

say that we served 235 people and all were very 

pleased with the affair.  Thanks to all the volunteers 

and to our kitchen staff for making our Mother's Day 

such a success.   

     We had a Volunteers' Meeting and Dinner on May 

24th that was very well attended. To comply with 

state laws we did away with drink tokens and we 

reduced the amount of food awarded to volunteers on 

Mondays, Tuesday, and Fridays. We hope to increase 

our pool of dedicated volunteers as we go along. We 

are grateful to everyone who stepped up to help the 

Lodge this past month.  You are our backbone. 

     The change in drink tokens and meal vouchers is our response to ever increasing 

pressure on our finances.  The adjustments were well received and volunteers' 

understanding in this matter is greatly appreciated by the Board, and in particular, by me. 

     We finished off May with a grand parade for Memorial Day in Essex Jct.  Four golf 

carts, a sports car, and a truck with Elroy played by Adam Francis represented 

Burlington Lodge  916.  Thanks to Dot Lahue, Peter Hill, John Thompson, Wes Blair, 

Gary Francis Sr. Gary Francis Jr, Gary Bartlett, Fred and Beth Dusablon for making this 

a success. 

     June brought Silver Towers clean up. The weather cooperated so we could get a lot of 

work done.  We tore out the old benches in the Recreation Building and replaced them 

with new benches from McDonalds in Rutland. It was a great day for Silver Towers and 

for all who were able to participate.  Thanks so much to Randy Corey, Fred Dusablon, 

Bobby Brown,  Moe Decelles, Jack Murray, and to Kristen, Gary Jr. and Adam Francis. 

for all their help. 

     The Annual Ride-In to Silver Towers will be sponsored by the Rutland Lodge this 

year. Mark your calendar for July 30th.  This is an amazing and inspiring day for 

everyone.  Details will follow at the Lodge, so keep your eyes out for further 

information!  

     I want to personally thank Skip and Mary Barton and the Gary Francis Family  for 

their dedication to the Lodge, during these last few months in particular. They have 

stepped up in many ways, and I am very grateful for their continued support.  

Best Regards, 

          

 

 
Dan Frye, Exalted Ruler 

Quote of the Month:  "Tough times never last, but tough people do."  
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July Lodge Events 
 

Trivia Nights 

Tuesday, July 11th and 25th 
 

Live Music 

Friday, July 14th and 28th 
 

Lodge BBQ 

Saturday, July 15th 
 

Meeting Night 

Thursday, July 20th only! 
 

Karaoke 

Friday, July 21st 
 

Cajun Night 

Saturday, July 22nd 
 

Dinner Served Tuesdays and Fridays 
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THE 916 BULLETIN 
 

Monthly Newsletter of the  

Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks #916 

925 North Avenue - Burlington, VT 05408 
 

Published monthly and mailed to all current Lodge Members and 

select others, by standard mail at Burlington, VT.  The bulletin is 

also emailed to members who provide the Lodge Secretary with a 

valid email address. The content can also be viewed at the Lodgeôs 

Website, www.bpoe916.com 

 

Relevant information for inclusion is welcomed and should be 

submitted by the 15th of the month preceding the publication by: 

¶ Emailing to bpoe916bulletin@comcast.net 

 

We do our best to include all pertinent information that our 

members would find interesting, however if the materials are not 

received by the Editor on or before the 15th of the month, there 

is a chance that they may not be included in the next issue due to 

the time needed to produce, print and mail the Bulletin. Our goal is 

to have it delivered to our members by the 1st of the following 

month.    

We reserve the right to edit submitted items for brevity and 

appropriateness. The Exalted Ruler has the final responsibility for 

the Bulletin content. 

Bulletin Editor - Mary Paule Hill, PER  

LODGE OFFICERS 2017-2018 
                                 Exalted Ruler: Dan Frye 

 Esteemed Leading Knight: Randall Corey, PER, DDGER 

 Esteemed Loyal Knight: Rosaire Longe 

 Esteemed Lecturing Knight: Bob Brown 

 Secretary: Moe Decelles, PER 

 Treasurer: Chris Bissonette 

 Inner Guard: Wes Blair, PER 

 Esquire: Gary Francis, II 

 Tiler: Gary Francis Sr. 

 Chaplain: Hank Metevier 

 State Trustee: Randall Corey, PER, DDGER 

LODGE TRUSTEES 
 

 Trustee (exp. 3/2018): Jack Murray, MD 

 Trustee (exp. 3/2019): Open 

                          Trustee (exp. 3/2020):  Barry Deliduka 

                          Trustee (exp. 3/2021):  Daniel Lavilette 

 Trustee (exp. 3/2022): Gary Bartlett, PER 

HOW TO CONTACT THE LODGE 
 

General Information .................................... bpoe916@comcast.net 

Exalted Ruler ........................................... bpoe916er@comcast.net 

Lodge Secretary ............................ bpoe916secretary@comcast.net 

Lodge Treasurer ............................ bpoe916treasurer@comcast.net 

Trustees ............................................ bpoe916trustee@comcast.net 

Event Bookings ................................. bpoe916events@comcast.net 

Bulletin Editor ................................. bpoe916bulletin@comcast.net 

¶ The regular membership meetings will be held on the FIRST and THIRD Thursdays of the month at 7pm every month except in the 

months of July and August when the regular membership meeting will be held on the THIRD Thursday of the month. The December 

meeting is held on the FIRST Thursday only and was reflected in a by-law change voted on by the membership. 
 

¶ The Lodge Applications Committee meets the FIRST Tuesday of every month at 7 pm when there are members proposed.  

 
 
 

¶ Members are welcome to the Board of Directors meeting on the SECOND Tuesday of  month at 7 pm in the upstairs meeting room. 

DEATH OF A MEMBER. . . IN VAIN WE CALL  

NAME DATE OF BIRTH DATE OF INITIATION DATE OF DEATH 

Christine F. Charron June 12, 1942 May 5, 2002 June 10, 2017 

Karen A. Fuller March 17, 1953 March 4, 2006 June 11, 2017 

APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP, REINSTATEMENT OR TRANSFER  TO BE BALLOTED ON 
AT THE JULY 20TH MEMBERSHIP MEETING PENDING APPLICATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT 

Name Residence Occupation Proposer 

Joshua Karson Burlington Vermont Systems Jack Rock 

Janet Manny Shepard Essex Junction Registered Nurse Mary Jane McMahon 

Gary Forcier Burlington Swans NE Linda Delaricheliere 

Lunch at the Lodge Update 
Lunch only available on Fridays through the summer due to the slow season.  

We hope to be back to our regular schedule (Tuesdays through Fridays) in the fall. 



3 

 "ñOne Family Serving All Familiesò 

South Chapel 
261 Shelburne Road 
Burlington, Vermont 05401 
Phone: (802) 862-0991  

Mountain View Chapel 
68 Pinecrest Drive 
Essex Junction, Vermont 05452 
Phone: (802)  879-9477  

Fax: 802-861-2109 
www.readyfuneral.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

$12 Members 

$14 Non-Members 

Drink specials, beer, wine 

Lawn games  

(Please bring a lawn chair!) 

Ding Dong Ice Cream Truck:  7:00 pm 

 

Music donated by Wes and Sally Blair 

Saturday, July 15th 
4 pm - Cocktail Hour 

5 pm - Barbeque 
 

Menu:  Hot Dogs, Hamburgers, BBQ 

Chicken, BBQ Brisket, potato salad,  

coleslaw, lemonade and ice tea 

 

 Trivia 
 

Tuesday, July 11 and July 25, 6:30 pm (after dollar book) 

 

Friday Night Entertainment 
 

July 14th, Cyn City Band ($5.00 cover charge) 
 

July 21st, Karaoke, 8 pm 
 

July 28th, Live Music (TBD), 8 pm 

 

Saturday, July 22nd, 6 pm 
 

$14 members 

$18 non-members 
 

Southern black beans corn and rice 

Mussels, shrimp, andouille boil 

Meat pie 

Corn Bread 

Coleslaw 
 

Tickets on sale at the member bar 
 

Limited tickets available at the door 
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6:00 PM 
Tuesday, July 11th & July 25th 

 

Pub menu food available 

Annual Motorcycle/Classic Car 

             Fundraiser Ride To Benefit Silver Towers 

    Sunday, July 30th, 10 am
 

                         

     

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

We encourage you to obtain sponsors so we can raise additional money for Silver Towers.  Most will 
meet at the Burlington Lodge #916 at 10:00 am and travel with other riders to Middlebury High 
School.  From there (arrive no later than 11 :30 am) we will group together with other Vermont Elks 
Lodges and continue the ride to  Silver Towers camp in Ripton for a BBQ.  Forms are available at all 
Elk lodges or call Carolyn or Brian at 802-345-4208. 

Entry fee: $20 rider or driver/$10 passenger 

( Includes BBQ Lunch and Door Prizes ) 

  

IF YOU RAISE $100 OR MORE IN DONATIONS 

THERE IS NO ENTRY FEE 

    This ride is not limited to Elks members!    

So please invite your family and friends! 

 

Please be on the look out for your 300 club ticket. We ask that you get your payment in 

by August 14th.  If we receive your payment by July 31st, you will be entered to win 50 

pull tabs in September. If you wish to relinquish your ticket please contact Jason 

Beaudoin on Thursday's nights or e-mail JBeaudoin5295@gmail.com.  

 

         If you wish to become a part of the 300 club or have questions feel free to talk to an 

         officer or contact Jason directly. NEWS 

mailto:JBeaudoin5295@gmail.com

